
March Maintenance Report 

 

 With spring sports starting grounds and maintenance have been busy getting all of our 

playing fields up to standards. With softball being held off campus this year, we were able to 

focus more attention around the baseball and track fields. Maintenance have been very 

involved in learning more preventive maintenance and repairs on HVAC equipment, with Bruce 

Heating and Cooling leading the way we have made a few minor repairs on units at the High 

School and Middle School ensuring an easy start up for warmer weather to come. Maintenance 

will be doing the annual cleaning/start-up of the High School cooling tower as soon as 

temperatures rise a bit more.  I have also attended my annual asbestos training refreshers in 

Pendleton. I have started to receive equipment and supplies for our two new buildings! For the 

time being I will have it all stored at the maintenance and delivery it to the buildings when it is 

ready to be installed.  

                           



  

 


